
Volunteers from Barrow Good Neighbour Scheme and Barrow Footpaths 
come together for a Garden Makeover 

Barrow Good Neighbour Scheme received a request for help in a garden after recent poor 
health was preventing a family from completing work to convert a previously mature front 
garden into a more manageable low maintenance space.   

This was a large project to undertake so Volunteers from Barrow Footpaths Group were 
asked to provide some additional support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The garden before our volunteers 
started work: plenty of mature 
shrubs and an odd tree to dig out, 
plus the whole area needed to be 
levelled out 



After some tea and biscuits the work 
began and it didn’t take that long before 
you could really see the difference. 

The new look for the garden after all the 
work was completed.  

Gravel will soon be added and flags added.  

Thanks again to our Volunteers from Barrow Good Neighbour Scheme 
and Barrow Footpaths Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


